
eo,

PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
23O1 M ARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A. PA.19101

SHIELDS L. DALTROFF

stacta c en crioN

May 2, 1986

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Mr. Gerald E. Gears
Project Manager
Project Directorate #2
Division of BWR Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Requested Assistance from the Philadelphia Electric
Company Concerning NRC Research Activities to
Resolve Generic Issue 105 - Interfacing Systems
LOCAs at LWRs

REFERENCE: Correspondence dated April 7, 1986,
G. E. Gears, NRC, to S. F. Daltroff, PECo
Regarding Subject

.

Dear Mr. Gears:

This letter confirms information previously provided to
you by telecon. The referenced letter requested a point of
contact within the Philadelphia Electric Company who NRC research
personnel can contact to obtain information to support a study of
Generic Issue 105. This issue pertains to the potential for a
breach of the interface between the reactor coolant system and
low pressure systems, resulting in a failure of the Emergency
Core Cooling Systems.

As stated in the referenced letter, the NRC researchers
will need plant specific information and data on the Peach Bottom
facility. The request for specific information should be
directed to Bill Birely, Peach Bottom Senior Licensing Engineer,
(215) 841-5048. He will coordinate the collection and
transmittal of such information. Since the collection of
information may require some research on our part, please have
the NRC researchers consider this fact in their timing of the
specific requests.
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If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Birely
directly.

Very truly yours,

'
,4 #

cc: T. P. Johnson, Resident Site Inspector
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